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As a librarian and a parent, I strongly support this bill and urge you to vote for it. 

Young people need to learn about the contributions of all types of people, those that 

resemble them as well as those who are different. Presenting children with a biased 

and inaccurate view of history does them and our society a disservice. School 

curricula should foster critical thinking, not bigotry. 


